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Philippine Qualifying Rounds Supplementary Rules 

 
Pursuant to Rule 1.5 of the Official Rules of the Jessup Competition, the 

Philippine Administrator adopts the following supplementary rules: 
 

1. Method of submission to the Philippine Administrator. In addition to 
the submission of memorials to the ILSA Executive Office, Teams are also 
required to email their Applicant and Respondent memorials to the 
Philippine Administrator through the following address: 
DivinaLawJessup@gmail.com 

 
2. Copies of memorials to be submitted to the Philippine Administrator. 

Teams must submit two sets of Applicant and Respondent memorials to 
the Philippine Administrator. The first set must be in the file format 
mentioned in Official Rule 6.4(a). The second set must be in PDF format. 
Both sets of memorials must be identical to the original electronic 
documents submitted to the ILSA Executive Office. Teams may send their 
Applicant and Respondent memorials separately or in one email. 

 
3. Memorial submission deadline. The two sets of Applicant and 

Respondent memorials must be sent to the ILSA Executive Office and the 
Philippine Administrator on  January 13, 2020, no later than 17:00 (5:00 
p.m.) Central Standard Time (CST) (UTC/GST – 6). This deadline converts 
to 7:00 AM Next Day (January 14, 2020) Philippine Standard Time. 

 
4. Resubmission of memorials. In case of resubmission of memorials, 

Teams are required to also resubmit the replacement memorial/s to the 
Philippine Administrator in the manner mentioned above. They must 
indicate in the email subject line that the email contains replacement 
memorials. Further, please clearly indicate in the body of the email that 
you are sending the new version/s of your memorial/s.  
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5. Paper Copies of Memorials. Teams are required to submit to the 
Philippine Jessup Competition Secretariat on February 20, 2020, 8:00 
a.m., five (5) paper copies each of their Applicant and Respondent 
memorials. Each copy must be identical to the original electronic 
documents submitted to the ILSA Executive Office and the Philippine 
Administrator.  
 


